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Emergency 1-way calling device 
 

 

The calculator sized HelpAlert 
can be mounted on or under a 
desk or counter to send an 
emergency voice message from 
the front office or other location 
in an emergency situation.  At 
the press of a button, the 
HelpAlert can transmit a 
message to staff, security, and,  
with permission, to local law 
enforcement agencies. Each 
unit can send a message such 
as Assistance needed in front 
office.  Both VHF and UHF 
models are available.  

The HelpAlert requires no AC 
power.  Use it anywhere for up 
to one year operating from six 
internal AA batteries. If 
batteries need replacing, 
HelpAlert will send a reminder 
message.  The HelpAlert is 
priced at only $365 and can be 
programmed on new or existing 
VHF or UHF frequencies. We 
welcome the opportunity to 
demonstrate HelpAlert or any of 
our other products on request.  
Just give us a call at 
800.489.2611 
 

Emergency 2-way Notification  
 

 

BeltBuddy is a personal 2-way 
radio in your choice of VHF or 
UHF with an emergency call 
button on the top or side, or 
both, to instantly send a pre-
recorded message similar to 
those used with the HelpAlert. 
BeltBuddy is a powerful micro-
sized radio capable of being 
used for administrative purposes 
AND as an emergency calling 
unit when needed.  The price is 
right – just $365 including your 
choice of a FREE headset or 
speaker-microphone 

In the emergency mode, there 
is no visible sign that the unit is 
sending a call for help since the 
speaker is automatically muted 
and the transmit indicator light 
is disabled. Measuring just 3.5” 
high by 2.2” wide by 1.4” thick 
and it weighs just 8.2 ounces.  
The standard battery, rated at 
1300 mAh has an operating life 
of 12 hours plus.  The unit is 
IP65 rated for moisture and 
dust protection with a power 
output of 5 watts for VHF or 4 
watts for UHF. 

   
Personal 2-way Radios 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Your Choice - $149! 

Take your pick – just $149 for 
the standard CS100 (similar to 
the BeltBuddy above, except 
without the emergency message 
capability. You get 16 channel 
capability, MIL-SPEC 810-F 
reliability and our 3R service 
(See www.info4u.us/3Rinfo.pdf) 
means the CS100 (shown on 
the right) can perform reliably 
when needed.  It’s a great 
choice for indoor and outdoor 
use. The MK-II (center) is 
capable of operating on both 
VHF and UHF with a full 5 watts 
of power on both bands! 

Our most popular personal 
radio for church and school use 
is the micro-sized TC-320 
shown at the far left. Measures 
just 3.94” high, 1.89” wide and 
1.06” wide; and weighs in at 
just 4.76 ounces!  All our radios 
have one full watt of audio 
output power, a one year 
factory warranty and qualify for  
our 3R service which 
guarantees you’ll never pay 
more than $89 for service, no 
matter what the problem!  For 
more information, please see           
www.info4u.us/TakeUrPick.pdf.  



DeskCall Communicator 
 

 

Desktop Communicators are 
ideal for use in offices as an 
alternative to battery powered 
devices.  There are no batteries 
to replace.  Operating range is 
better as a result of a more 
efficient antenna (connection to 
an outside antenna is available if 
desired).  Both VHF and UHF 
models are available for either 
FCC licensed or unlicensed use. 
See www.mursradios.com for 
more information on unlicensed 
radios. Desktop Communicators 
have 5/10 channel capability. 
 

Additional info is available at  
youtube.com/watch?v=KvpvcoowqlM. 
With 10 channel capability, the 
JBS series Desktop radio is an 
excellent choice for church and 
school use.  The price is right, 
just $345 complete with local 
area antenna. An optional 
outside antenna is available for 
$200 to extend coverage to 
portables operating several 
miles away from the church 
campus or for buses operating 
up to five miles away. See 
www.info4u.us/jbs.pdf.  
 

DoorCall System 
 

 

 

Nobody wants to do it, but the 
doors of churches and schools 
should be locked during class or 
services.  That's fairly easy 
since doors can be electronically 
locked and unlocked.  The 
problem is deciding who is at the 
door and for what purpose. That 
is why we offer the DoorCall 
system to allow anyone at any 
location on the premises to talk 
directly to the person at the door 
from any of our 2-way radios 
BEFORE the decision is made 
to unlock the door!   

With the DoorCall System, 
visitors push a button to 
announce their presence and to 
identify themselves.  The call 
can be answered by anyone 
with a radio.  With proper ID, 
the door is opened.  Without 
proper ID, alternative action is 
taken.  The price of the system 
is just $795 plus installation. 
We recommend installation by 
the organization that installs 
your electronic door locks, or if 
you prefer, we will do the install 
at standard labor rates. 

 
 

Wireless PA System 
 
 

 

 

Notifying staff and students in 
times of emergency is equally 
important as notifying first 
responders.  The LoudMouth 
alerting system provides this 
capability.  Two models are 
available - the LPA priced at 
$795 which provides a radio 
interface to your building PA 
system and the LM model 
(shown at the left) priced at 
$995 which can provide outdoor 
alerting in recreation/training 
areas as well as public access 
areas.   

Both the LPA and LM models 
have an internal radio receiver 
that is compatible with our 
HelpAlert and AlarmAlert 
systems as well as any VHF or 
UHF analog radio. The LPA can 
easily be connected to most 
existing school PA systems.  
The LM model includes an 
audio amplifier and outdoor 
speaker.  All you need is AC 
power and a place to mount it.  
If desired, multiple units can be 
controlled with a 2-way radio or 
emergency calling device. 

 
Premise Monitoring 

 

 
 

If you already have a security 
system, the addition of our 
AlarmAlert system can provide 
instant notification of panic 
button alarms, unauthorized 
entry, fire, or tampering with AC 
equipment instantly via 2-way 
radio and optionally notify up to 
three cell phone users.  This is 
significantly faster than typical 
response times with incidents 
reported through alarm services 
and 911. 

AlarmAlert is an alarm 
notification system that can  
transmit a voice message 
directly to VHF or UHF 2-way 
radios. Two basic models are 
available - one for use with 
existing security systems or a 
completely independent system 
for fast local area response. 
More information is available at 
www.info4u.us/AlarmAlert.pdf. 
For more information, or a 
demo, call us at 800.489.2611. 

 



Parking Lot Security 
 

 

Larger churches have parking 
areas that can extend over a 
city block.  Many are now using 
mini-transport vehicles (think 
over sized golf carts) to provide 
transportation for an aging 
membership.  The problem is 
one of providing coordinated 
pickup points and/or a way to 
communicate with transport 
attendants.  The solution is a 
battery powered wireless Call 
Box that is linked to VHF or 
UHF church radios used by 
transport personnel.   
 

Known as the OutPost system, 
these devices can be easily 
mounted on wood or metal 
posts (not supplied). The 
Outpost  units are supplied with 
readily available "D" cell 
batteries that typically last for 
up to one year before 
replacement is necessary. This 
technology has been proven in 
large hospital parking areas 
and golf courses. Better yet, the 
cost is under $1,000 per box.  
For more information, see 
falcondirect.com/callboxes. 
 

Nursery Security 
 
 
 
 

 

Falcon Direct was a pioneer 
developer of wireless church 
nursery to parent notification 
systems.  The original system, 
known as the ParentFinder was 
introduced in the early 90's and 
has evolved into the latest 
system known as PageMate. 
The system consists of a 
sending unit located in the 
nursery and individual receivers 
passed out to parents of infants 
left in the nursery.  Three 
different types of pagers are 
available. 

Pocket/purse receivers are the 
least expensive and very 
popular, but are easily lost.  
Coaster pagers or Paddle 
pagers (shown at the left) are a 
little more expensive, but very 
popular.  A $1,500 budget will 
get you started with a ten pager 
system.  More info is available 
by calling 205.854.2611. The 
great news is that this system 
can also be used to provide 
positive ID of persons coming 
to pick up infants - no pager, no 
baby! 

 
Assistive Listening System 

 

 

As baby boomers and greatest 
generation members sadly 
become the largest segment of 
church membership, the special 
needs of these senior saints 
becomes an issue.  One of 
those issues is being able to 
hear the sermons, or in some 
cases the classroom sessions.  
A simple and affordable solution 
is the ALD-800 Assistive 
Listening System.  The system 
is simple, affordable and 
efficient! 

You can read more about this 
system and how it works at 
www.falcondirect.com/ALD. For 
now, the major point is that you 
can purchase the interface 
device for connecting to your 
church microphone sound 
system plus four receivers to 
get started for only $345.  
Additional receivers are just 
$49.  Better yet, this is a proven 
and reliable system, well suited 
for both small and larger 
churches! 

 
Church Van Radio System 

 

 
 

Transporting elderly, disabled, 
and disadvantaged saints is an 
awesome responsibility.  Buses 
and vans "on the road" need to 
have instant communications 
capability and nothing provides 
than capability than 2-way 
mobile radio.  We're talking 
about the same type of radio 
used in emergency vehicles and 
school buses.  You may have 
thought it was too expensive for 
church use.  Think again! 

Our new SafeRide system, 
developed for municipal school 
buses is ideal for church use!  
You can equip the church office 
and two vehicles for only 
$4,500 or less than $30 per 
week on our FlexPay plan.  
More information is available at 
www.info4u.us/SafeRide.pdf.  A 
demonstration can be arranged 
at your convenience.  For fast, 
efficient & affordable contact, 
you need SafeRide! 
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